Post Office Box 1409 Key West, FL 33041-1409 (305) 809-3740

July 1, 2010

William Bushe 1607 Venetian Drive Key West, FL 33040

Dear Bill,

This letter is confirmation of your agreement with Mr. Finagan that allows you keep and habitat your temporary trailer on your property until December 31, 2010. If you come into compliance by removing the trailer earlier please contact me so that we can close this issue at that time. Thank for your prompt relocation from the City right of way as this was the source of complaints from the public. If I can be of any further assistance on this or any other matter please contact me at 809-3735.

Gary Addleman

Code Compliance Officer

City of Key West